
 
 

Written Parental Notification Regarding Confinement in Deer Valley Public Schools 
 
The Arizona Legislature passed House Bill 2476 regarding Confinement in public schools which was 
incorporated into A.R.S. 15-843.  
Under A.R.S. 15-843, the Superintendent shall ensure that disciplinary policies involving the confinement of 
pupils left alone in an enclosed space shall include the following:  
 
A process for prior written parental notification that confinement may be used for disciplinary purposes that is 
included in the Pupil’s Enrollment Packet or Admission Form. 
 


